
We’re sorry to see you go!
February 6, 2014
We have received your request to cancel your subscription, but
the email address you attempted to unsubscribe was not in fact
included in our mailing list. You need take no further action
to  ensure  that  your  address  is  unsubscribed  from  Eleison
Comments. Please let us know, if you care to, why you decided
to  cancel  your  subscription  by  writing
to:  info@stmarcelinitiative.com.
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